
Dear Parents and Carers,                               7th July 2023 
 
Following the July newsletter being sent out earlier this week I have 
realised that I put the wrong date for the Craster walk for the Upper 
School. 
If you noticed this, I think you will have realised that it should state the 
date is Wednesday 19th July. Apologies for any confusion. 
 
We were really pleased with the number of parents who were able to attend our ‘Meet the 
Teacher’ meetings on Monday night. We had a great turn out. 
For those of you who were unable to make it, all presentations can be found on our website 
under the Parent tab/Meet the Teacher or by clicking on the link below. 
 
https://www.tanfieldlea-primary.durham.sch.uk/parents/meet-the-teacher/  
 
As we approach the end of term can I ask if you have any sweatshirts with the school logo on 
that your child has either grown out of or you won’t be needing again as they are in Y6, 
could you send these into us so we can recycle them for other children. 
 
For Y6 parents who borrowed a Chromebook during Covid to support with homework, can 
these be returned early next week please with the charger. It’s really important we have 
these back before we break up.  
 
Finally, for children in the Upper School, can you check around the house for any of our 
library books. We still have children who are taking a large number home and we need to 
retrieve all of these before the summer. Please return all of the library books you have.  
We’ll be asking children to take one book if they read longer chapter books or 2 books if they 
read shorter ones, to read over the holidays. 
Don’t forget you can visit your local library for more books over the holiday. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kay Hemmings 
Head Teacher 
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